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State of Netw Jersey

Minimum Wage Advisory Commission

December 18, 2009

Pursuant to P.L. 2005, c. 70, the New Jersey Minimum Wage Advisory Commission (“Commission”) is
charged with reporting annually to the Governor and the Legislature on its findings regarding the
adequacy of the State’s minimum wage and its recommendations as to whether the minimum wage
should be raised and, if so, to what level.

The Commission has published two previous annual reports, on December 21, 2007 and December 23,
2008. For 2009, the Commission has conferred and unanimously decided that the contents of its two
prior reports should stand as written, and do not require further amplification.

This report is respectfully submitted by the Members of the New Jersey Minimum Wage Advisory
Commission: |

David J. Socolow, Chair
Charles N. Hall, Jr.
Philip Kirschner

Eric E. Richard

JoAnn Trezza
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Letters to the following:

Hon. Jon S. Corzine, Governor

Hon. Richard J. Codey, President, New Jersey Senate

Hon. Joseph J. Roberts, Jr., Speaker, New Jersey General Assembly

Albert Porroni, Executive Director, Office of Legislative Services, New Jersey Legislature






